

## **Shore Regional High School District**

MONMOUTH BEACH - OCEANPORT - SEA BRIGHT - WEST LONG BRANCH

PATRICIA SMITH, R.N. School Nurse

132 MONMOUTH PARK HIGHWAY WEST LONG BRANCH, NEW JERSEY 07764-1396

Telephone: 732-222-9300, ext. 250

Fax: 732-222-9029 Email: psmith@shoreregional.org

May 7, 2008

TO: Parents/Guardians

FROM: Patricia Smith, RN

School Nurse

SUBJECT: Human Papillomavirus (HPV)

In accordance with N.J.S.A. 18A:40-42, the New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services has developed the attached educational fact sheets about the Human Papillomavirus (HPV). Attached are the two-page fact sheets, "HPV Vaccine Questions and Answers for Parents". The purpose of this memo and attachment is purely educational. Please read and contact myself or your child's medical care provider with any questions regarding this matter.

Thank you.